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The LUKOIL Press Service warns all the concerned parties of fraudulent
cooperation offers, sent from false LinkedIn profiles by unidentified persons
purportedly in the name of Leonid Fedun, LUKOIL Vice President for Strategic
Development and member of its Board of Directors. These profiles also
unauthorizedly use LUKOIL logo.

Leonid Fedun does not have any accounts in the aforementioned social network.

As the number of LUKOIL counterfeit websites, social media accounts, and
fraudulent mail-outs via both e-mail and messengers increases, we kindly ask you
to use caution when communicating with unknown parties and double-check the
information against LUKOIL's official websites (www.lukoil.ru and
www.lukoil.com).

LUKOIL is not responsible for any undesirable effect caused by the use of
unreliable information from unauthorized sources.
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